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    Thursday 16th January 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you for all your donations towards the Christmas Shows. We have raised a total of £628.  This will be spent on rich texts and reading books for the classrooms.

Congratulations to Mrs Wylde (Foundation teacher) who has some wonderful news that she is having her first baby in the summer. Mrs Wylde has timed this very well; she will be with her class until the end of the school year!

Breakfast club pay increase.

From September 2020, the charge for breakfast club will be increasing. The new amount per session will be £2.50 each day. This is still below the costs of other schools in the local area.  

Additional dates for the diary

21st January - Whole school ‘FIT 4 KIDS’ healthy lifestyle day.

Monday 3rd February – Superstar Reader Day (Dress up in favourite super star costume – more information to come from Mrs Mascord)

Weds 5th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 3 assembly

Weds 12th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 4 assembly

Friday 14th February @ 3.05pm term ends.

Monday 24th February – Term 4 begins at 8.40am

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – more information to follow

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists will be up after half term)

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Thu 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5 assembly

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 2 assembly

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION assembly

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1 assembly

Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.
Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Zak & Sam. Thank you for your help. 



Friends of Stockham are holding a Valentine Disco on Friday 7th Feb 6-8 pm! Tickets will be available to purchase in the school hall between 8:30 – 9:00am on Tuesday 4th (and Wednesday 5th IF available). Tickets must be purchased in advance and are strictly subject to availability. There will be hot dogs & pizza, tuck, bar and games. Tickets cost £1.50 per person. As usual, all children MUST be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Come along and enjoy the fun but please remember this is an event for Stockham children and their accompanying adult. Due to capacity limitations we are sadly unable to invite older siblings or children from other schools. Please also note the long overdue price increase; still very reasonably priced, we hope this does not present a barrier to families wishing to attend. If you don't usually come into school at drop off time, or if your child attends breakfast club, you can still purchase tickets on Tues 4th (and Wed 5th IF available) by sending the correct money in a sealed envelope – please ensure it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it. See you there friendsofstockham@gmail.com
You can support FOS by shopping online with thousands of popular retailers. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/  to find out more. Also, by nominating us and shopping with https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  any purchases you make will raise money for Friends of Stockham at no extra cost to you!
                 You can also support FOS when purchasing personalised gifts from local retailers Snob & Lock and The Funky Teapot.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  In maths this week we have been looking at numbers that add to 5.  The children

             have used the numicon pieces to help them find lots of ways to make 5.  In literacy

             we have been reading Jack and the Beanstalk.  The children have been noticing the

             differences between the different versions we have heard.
Year 1  This week in English we have been learning what a verb is, and using verbs to 

             describe what the animals in the Wish Tree do.  In maths we have been learning how 

             to find the difference between numbers.
Year 2  We have had a great time designing and making our models of the ‘Great Fire of 

             London’.  In maths we have started to learn about multiplication and in English we are

             writing some descriptive poems about fire using shapes.
Year 3  This week in English we have been finding out how to write direct speech, and in
             maths we have been working on our 3 times table. In art we have found out about 
             Monet and have painted our own versions of his garden at Giverny.
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week in our English lessons learning about how to use
             subordinate clauses  and subordinate conjunctions to improve our writing. In maths
             we have had a big focus on our times tables and had great fun using the balance
             scales to learn about how to make multiplication sums balance. We have been
             amazed and at times disgusted by our egg experiment which is definitely teaching us 
             the importance of brushing our teeth! Ask us about what we found out! 
Year 5  We have been looking at persuasive texts in English and fractions in maths.  In art we

             have been painting in the style of David Hockney. 
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been learning how to create powerful descriptions.  In maths 

             we have started to look at measures.  In science we have explored how light travels.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Felicity for her brilliant ideas about the similarities and differences of the different 

             Jack and the Beanstalk stories we have read.  Rupert for his determination with his

             independent writing.  You have made us really proud this week, well done!
Year 1  Erin for using fantastic independence when writing about what is precious to her,

             your work was amazing.  Kacie for using brilliant determination in English, well 

             done, your writing was beautiful.
Year 2  Harry H for his continued determination in all subjects and his enthusiasm
             especially in maths!  Lucy for using her independence and coming in in the

             mornings so well, well done!
Year 3  Violet for great listening and confidence in maths this week, and Frankie for 
             persevering in swimming - you looked like you were really enjoying yourself! Well
             done.
Year 4  Hector for always showing a very caring attitude towards others.  He often will 
             check if people are ok and this is a lovely quality to have.  Matthew for having a 
             really positive attitude at the moment and producing lots of work since we have
             been back after Christmas. 

Year 5  Freddie and Oscar for both producing some great paintings in the style of David 

             Hockney.
Year 6  Will and Rosalind for some excellent descriptions.  They were very determined to 

             deep dive in their writing using all their new skills.     
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Foundation for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










